From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 4:50:29 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 3:29 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Hillary Coggins

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Electricity is nearly half the price in Russia. How can it be that we need to pay more? Who isn’t making enough
money? This is an essential service - and should not be considered a money making enterprise. Don’t be gross. Be
better humans. If anyone associated with London hydro is pulling in 6 figures, no increase is needed. No one needs
to make over 100k/year. It would be nice, sure. But it isn’t necessary. So asking people who make 1/4 of that to pay
more is gross. Don’t do it.

-- Attachment --





